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I was so proud of all the children last Monday, they were amazing on stage and demonstrated an increased confidence to perform since our Nativity in December.  I think the song Spring Chicken is now imprinted in all our heads!! 
This week it is Book Week, Sian has sent out an email detailing the events – don’t forget that on Tuesday at 2.45pm, parents are invited into class to read to the children either in small groups or 1:1. This has always been popular and is lovely opportunity for you be feel involved. On Friday it is ‘Dress up as a book character day’ I am sure a lot of you already have something in mind.
The staff and I have noticed an increase in toys coming into school from home, whilst lovely they are proving to be a distraction. We never mind the children bringing in something to play with, but some of the toys are quite big! I have spoken to the children and have suggested just one toy a day, that can fit into their drawer. 
We will be looking at Fairtrade, please look out for packaging that your child could bring in on Friday to show the class. We will create a display.
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This week… 
It is animation week in Drawing Club, we have a real retro programme ‘Bananaman’ this will be in preparation for ‘Fairtrade Fortnight’ this week. I know the children will be excited about creating superhero fruit and designing new costumes for Bananaman!! 
In maths we are now looking at the composition of 7 using a range of models such as tens frames, part whole and Numberblocks. You could reinforce this at home by arranging items into two groups to make seven (such as 5 and 2, 6 and 1, 3 and 4, 7 and 0).  The end goal is for the children to know the composition of numbers up to 10 before the end of this year. They are already aware of the composition of 3, 4 and 5. 
In art and design this week, the children will be creating miniature gardens in class and Mike’s Meadow. We will also continue to look at flowers closely, observing and using a range of media to produce a picture or painting. Due to the success of my after school drawing club, I have been able to order some lovely watercolour pencils and paint sticks.
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Phonics
Phase 3 –This term we will be revisiting all Phase 3 phonemes, tricky words and decodable words – including double letters. Keep an eye out for the home learning sheet on the back of this newsletter, this will help support your child at home.
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